
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Request for Timberland Data in MIMAROPA Region for Sustainable Bamboo
Plantation Project
1 message

Ann Imperial <aimperial.creedoph@gmail.com> Thu, Oct 26, 2023 at 10:06 AM
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FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR., CESO IV
OIC, Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA Region

Dear Mr. Mirasol,

I hope this message finds you in excellent health and high spirits.

Allow me to introduce our organization: We are CreedoGroup, Inc., a socially responsible enterprise committed to driving
positive societal change through innovative solutions. At present, we are actively exploring opportunities within the
MIMAROPA region to establish a bamboo plantation that promotes economic sustainability and environmental
conservation.

With this purpose in mind, we kindly request the following data as an integral part of our research for this endeavor:

1. Information pertaining to timberland areas in your region that are conducive for bamboo cultivation as part of our
socially responsible initiative.
2. KMZ files of timberland or forestland maps.

The provision of this data is of immense significance to our team as we embark on the journey of gathering the essential
information required for the successful execution of this project.

We will await your response and valuable guidance on this matter, as it holds the potential to greatly enrich our project
planning and enhance the prospects of its successful realization. Should you require any additional information or have
inquiries of any nature, we would be delighted to arrange a meeting to discuss our initiative in more detail.

We genuinely appreciate your unwavering support as we collectively strive to contribute to sustainable development and
the preservation of our precious environment.

Warm regards,

Ann Imperial
CREEDO Bamboo Initiative
CreedoGroup Inc.


